Math Fact Homework

Xtra Math, a program that helps in math fact fluency, will be used for practice in the classroom
as well as weekly assessments. Students should use this program for 10 minutes, at least two
times weekly, to help improve their skills. Attached are instructions and a login code to help set
up Xtra Math at home on a device of your choice. If you are unable to set up the Xtra Math
program, please feel free to help your child use other math fact resources for practice. Some
suggestions can be found below.

Assessments will be given on most Tuesdays and Thursdays. A student report, showing your
child’'s progress, will be sent home through their green Graded folder every other week. This
will allow your child time to work towards their goals in between.

In addition, a math worksheet, associated with skills we are currently working on in class, will be
sent home through your child’s blue Daily folder at the beginning of most weeks. These
worksheets can be used for additional practice, however, are optional and can be kept at home
or completed and returned for a sticker.

Additional suggestions for practicing math facts:

*Educational math computer games

*Flashcards

*Dice game (roll two dice and find the answer using addition and subtraction)
*Written - write out math facts and answer on paper, a white board, chalkboard...
*Magnetic numbers

*Dominoes

*Pop-its

*Math Bingo

*Be creative making your own games

Happy Learning!



